
 
  
 

Week 6 Term 3 – Time is flying by. 

Trail Ride 

Congratulations to the Trail Ride Committee and the P&C for organising another very successful Trail Ride.  Riders certainly 

look forward to this annual event and it brings people from far and wide to Theodore.  Thank you to the Atkins family for 

hosting this event and all of the countless hours of work they put in to make the weekend possible.  Thank you also to the 

army of volunteers who helped.  Your support is truly appreciated. 

QMEA (Queensland Mines and Energy), CQU (Central Queensland University) 

A team from QMEA visited our school this week to work with secondary students.  The students will be learning all about 

hydraulics.  These learning opportunities certainly help our students reflect on future career paths and study directions.  

Last week a representative spent the morning with our secondary students and discussed career paths.  Our school          

certainly appreciates the connections built to support student learning. 

Darling Downs School Review 

This week I was part of a School Review Team working in the Darling Downs Region.  It is an honour to be part of this team 

and it is a privilege to be able to visit other schools and work with a range of educators. 

Public Speaking 

Our year 5 and year 6 classes are participating in and presenting a speech next week to school staff.  This will be the first 

round of judging.  From this the top three will travel to Moura State School for the Dawson Valley Public Speaking           

competition.  The winners from this will then go on to the Callide/Dawson Public Speaking final.  Public speaking is a skill 

that will stand by our students for a lifetime.  I look forward to listening to their speeches. 

Our Garden is certainly growing 

Mr Kuck’s our Groundsman certainly has a green thumb.  His vegetable garden is looking amazing.  He has started doing 

some work at the land near the pool.  Keep a watch out for what will be growing there and what a great season to start 

making use of the area. 

Maintenance 

Maintenance work has been happening around the school with step treads replaced and staircases repaired.  The iron on 

the front of A Block will be replaced shortly.  It is always good to have repairs completed. 

ICT 

Thank you to the P&C for supporting and funding a new laptop docking station.  This station will hold thirty two laptops.  

The school has purchased twenty new laptops which will be used in the secondary.  We are working towards having a      

laptop assigned to each student for their individual use at school.  This is a significant investment aimed at supporting our 

students learning outcomes. 
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Information has been emailed home to Prep Parents. If you require a hard copy of the 

consent form, please contact the school office. 



IMPORTANT DATES 2022 
AUGUST 

23 Book Week Dress Up Day 

24 Theodore v Baralaba Secondary Sport Exchange 

25 Prep Vision Screening 

SEPTEMBER 

2 Student Free Day 

2 Family fun Night - 5pm 

13 Science Fair - 9.30am 

16 Last Day Term Three 

OCTOBER 

3 Public Holiday 

4 Term 4 Starts 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PBL Awards 

       PRINCIPAL’S COMMENDATIONS 

Back Row: Billie, George, Henry, William 

Front Row: Isabelle, Claire 

Back Row: Mac, Storm, Jacinta, Phoenix, Noah, Patrick 

Front Row: Nate, Munro, Mitchell, Tessa, Pippa 



 

 

 

 

 

 

LEXIA 

Back Row: Mayhalia, Levi, Liam, Sam, Jack, Zayalen, Adalyn 

Front Row: Walter, Georgie, Claire, Maisy 

Year 6 Pen Licence 

Ella, Lochlan, Gracie 









ARE YOU ABLE TO HELP ICPA? The Dawson Valley branch of the ICPA (Isolated Children’s Parents’ Association) is 
once again holding its major annual fundraiser on the first Saturday of the school holidays (17th September) 
providing catering for the Gyranda Santa Gertrudis bull sale. 
ICPA is a voluntary, not-for-profit, apolitical organisation that works hard to ensure that all rural and remote  
children have equity of access to a quality education. Our fundraising proceeds assist several of our branch     
delegates to attend the annual ICPA Qld State Conference. This provides an excellent opportunity to hear the 
latest developments in education, network with educators and other parents and progress issues pertinent to 
our local children and schools. 
We would really appreciate donations of baked goodies (cake, slice, biscuits, muffins) as well as volunteers to 
help with food preparation/serving in the canteen at the sale. It’s a fun day out in a lovely shady spot and       
children are welcome! If there’s a chance you could lend a hand, please contact Sarah Cox on 0418 152 859 
or cracowstn@bigpond.com. 
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